
WHITTINGTON PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL 
Common Lane, Whittington, Lichfield, Staffordshire, WS14 9LG 

Headteacher - Mrs N Leeson 
01543 432487 

admin2@whittington.staffs.sch.uk 
www.whittington-school.co.uk 

 

 
  

          Thursday 28th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have noticed over the past few weeks that several children are turning up on PE days wearing earrings, 
which can be dangerous for the children.  Our school policy states:  
 
Where possible it is expected that children remove earrings. In the rare case that this is not possible, 
parents must provide a letter addressed to the teacher explaining why. Only on these rare occasions may 
children wear plasters or tape which must be provided by parents and applied by the child themselves. 
 
Please can you ensure that if your child wears earrings, they come to school on PE days without them in, or 
with tape to cover them up themselves, with a note for their class teacher.  If children do not have their 
own tape then a message will be sent to parents to come up to school and remove the earrings before the 
PE session. 
 
Please remember that PE is a statutory subject so if your child cannot take part in PE, then a letter must be 
sent in to their class teacher explaining why.  
 
Kind regards 
 
A Howfield 
PE Coordinator  
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